
MVAQN Minutes Saturday, September 17, 2022 

Meeting at Chris Zurbuchen’s house 

Attendance:  Carroll Schleppi, Ann Diller, Chris Zurbuchen, Jennifer Greenup and 

Shannon Naik. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Chris reported that our checkbook balance is currently $943.33.  

We have 13 members with paid dues; she will contact others to remind them of dues if 

they want to belong. 

Secretary’s Report is available on the website. 

Old Business:  We discussed our group’s participation in this year’s Art in the City.  

Chris reported that it was a lot of work.  We did have some people checking out our 

booth, but no one that identified as a quilter.  No quilts were sold.  We did hand out 

bookmarks which seemed to be a good marketing tool.  It was not recommended for us 

to participate again. 

New Business:  Ann showed her new quilt for October’s study group.  She made a 

“Pop Art Portrait” of her grandson as an example of the technique.  Ann will send out 

information about what to bring to the Oct. 4 study group soon. 

Chris sent in a group application proposal to the Yellow Springs Arts Council for the 

show titled “Miami Valley Scenes and Dreams” to be held in 2023. She has not heard 

back yet from them as to our acceptance. 

Show and Tell:  Carroll showed us her recent quilt project and wanted comments.  She 

had made many darling quilts with the theme “May you never get frogs in your 

underpants” that she got from a greeting card (with permission).   

Shannon showed a crochet sweater that she made. 

We then attended the Wool Gathering at Young’s Dairy.   

For October’s meeting we will meet back at Epiphany Room 13 at 1:30 on October 15 to 

brainstorm ideas for the rest of the year.  Ronnie will also do a “Getting to Know You”. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ann Diller, Secretary 


